
Yearbook IS Here 
 We are very excited to announce that the First State Community 

Chinese School (Chun Hui) Yearbook for the 2010-2011 academic year is 

ready for pick-up starting this Saturday May 7, 2011.  

 

 Dear Parents, if you have pre-ordered the yearbook, you may pick 

up your copy at the Principal’s Office. We also have a few copies 

available for sale in limited quantities at the price of $17 per copy.  

 

 Thank you for your continuing support to our Chinese School! 

春晖2010-2011年刊已到 
共享金色年华、留下无限回忆 

        历经为期三个多月的筹备、编辑和审核，春晖中文学校第一期年刊

将于本周六5月7日正式出版发行。 

        亲爱的家长，如果您已预订本期年刊，请自本周六起到校长办公室

领取。未提前预定的家长，欢迎您查看购买，每册定价$17。感谢所有工

作人员、志愿者和家长们对春晖中文学校的支持！  

数量有限，欲购从速 


